

May 6, 2021
Dear Parents,
As you drove on campus today, you probably noticed the construction of the orange silt fence next to the elementary playground, across from the Davenport Education Center. What you saw is the beginning phase of the construction of our future soccer field. 

Over the past fifty years, we have celebrated many of our students' athletic achievements in various sports. Currently, our students participate in basketball, volleyball, baseball, cross-country, and cheerleading. In the Fall of 2020, FCA teamed up with The Launching Pad (TLP) to host a baseball tournament for K5- 2nd-grade students. The tournament proved to be a successful event, as it allowed our school families and the community to celebrate our students within our community. We would like to continue this tradition with another popular sport -- soccer. We believe the development of an official soccer field will accomplish the following goals:

· Reignite a passion and love for soccer among FCA students
· Utilize unused space on our campus that can attract the community to FCA 
· Provide our students with a beautiful, well-designed place to develop the skills needed to play the game of soccer
· Develop soccer teams that can compete at various levels
· Build long-lasting relationships with our community by hosting an Upward Soccer Tournament during the summer months
· Share the gospel of Jesus Christ with our community

We ask that you consider donating to the construction of our new soccer field. Engineers and consultants have already started the groundwork as we have raised portion of the $50,000 needed to complete this task. Still, we need additional financial help to complete this project. Should you decide to donate to this project, please make your check payable to Faith Christian Academy. In the memo section of the check, please note Soccer Field Project. You can use the following Tax ID 560883616 for taxable donations. 

If you donate $2,500.00 or more, FCA will create a permanent sign on the soccer field fence upon the project's completion to advertise your company for years to come. We will celebrate smaller donations of $500.00 or more with a collective sign as well. Please know that any amount donated will be greatly appreciated.
 
Thank you for your continued support as we seek to encourage young people to achieve their individual best for the Kingdom of Jesus Christ.

Educating for Eternity,


Dr. Kally Roberts
